
DOES THIS CHANGE IMPACT RAZORGRANT, 

HOW I WORK WITH RSSP OR AFFILIATES?

No, the Grants.gov platform change does not 

change any of the RazorGrant processes. Routing 

and approval in RazorGrant must be complete 

before proposals can be submitted in Workspace.

No, you will still work with the RSSP office and your 

Grants Specialist as you always have. 

No, continue to use the same processes to give 

affiliates UA access. Once set up as an UA affiliate, 

they can register in Grants.gov using the UA DUNS 

number.


